Adams Farm Community Association, Inc.
Annual Meeting
April 29, 2022










Attendees:  Judy Mitchell and Kerry Wells were present to represent the Board of Directors. Approximately, 45 residents attended the meeting.

1.  Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm.

Judy welcomed all residents to the Annual Meeting. She reported the recent death of Director Joe Friscia and the recent transfer of Director Norm Welker to Charlotte.  The 2022 Budget was distributed.


2.  Greensboro Participatory Budget Program:

Karen Markovics Kixmiller, Budget & Management Analyst for the city of Greensboro, reported that the city has $100,000 per city district for residents to submit ideas on how that money is spent for community projects.  The recently approved idea of providing a trolly service will be available in September.

Karen requested volunteers to assist in the program for district 5 (Adams Farm).


3.  2022 Election Results:

Kerry announced the new Directors; David Harper, Judy Mitchell, David Song and Charles Williard. These new Directors join Chantae Goodman, Joey Hitzig and Crystal Hill to form the 2022 Board of Directors.


4.  Swim & Tennis Club Survey Results:

	Kerry reported the following survey results:
		(112) survey replies
		(102) want the club open
		(9) want the club closed
		(64) willing to pay for membership at an average fee of $508.00
		(30) not willing to pay for membership
		(28) willing to serve on the Owners-Club Committee


5.  Resident Concerns:

	Judy and Kerry fielded questions and concerns from the residents.
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Adjourned at 7:40 PM

Respectively submitted,

Kerry Wells
